Apple Valley Retired Educators Association

November 18, 2008

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Apple Valley Retired Educators Meet

Apple Valley Retired Educators met at Brown's Restaurant in Apple Valley on Tuesday, November 18.

The meeting was led by President Mary Watson.

Bill Smith, who serves as a member of the Oklahoma Retired Educators Association (OREA) Board of Directors, provided an update on the state association's activities and discussed legislative goals. He also provided information on maximizing some benefits from the Oklahoma Teacher Retirement System.

Lunch was served to 21 retired educators.

Attending were Jo Ames, Carol Baker, Virginia Coleman, Linda Dean, Sam Denny, Wanda Evans, Kay Faulk, Glenda Love, Robert Love, Cheryl McAdoo, Carol Mathews, Carolyn Nill, Janice Parsons, Juanita Rich, Jeanie Sears, Dorothy Stevens, Doris Scott, Mary Watson and Bill Smith.

Apple Valley Retired Educators is open to all teachers, administrators, and school support personnel living in the area who have retired from service in Oklahoma's public schools. All retired educators are invited to join.